
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Tuesday, January 7, 2025. 
 
______ Remember that learning time is valuable. To avoid distractions, all cell phones must 
be off and away. If you’re caught using your phone without permission, it will be taken to 
the office, and repeated offenses could lead to more serious consequences. Keep your 
phone put away to stay on track! 
 
______ A reminder to all students: during free time at lunch please store your backpacks in 
the covered area as you exit the building to the bus loop. This is for the safety of all 
students! 

______ Get ready! The American Heart Challenge is kicking off next week! We’re excited to 
learn about physical and emotional well-being while having FUN and CHANGING LIVES. 
Donations raised help fund research to improve treatments and survival rates for tiny heart 
heroes.  It will start on Jan 17 and go until Jan 30, so make sure to get your donations in.  

______ Remember, it’s time to wrap up Books over Break! Receive a visit from Lucky the 
Lollipop Gnome and play the Lucky Lollipop game by filling out the Google Form on the 
library website. Your entry is due on Wednesday. 

______ There is a GIVE club meeting today at lunch. 

______ All National Junior Honors Society Members - just a reminder that our monthly 
meeting is today in the commons from after school until 4pm.Remember to sign up for the 
4 pm activity bus if you need a ride home.  If you cannot make the meeting, please plan to 
attend the make-up meeting in 205 at 7:15am tomorrow morning. 

______ The AMC8 is coming up soon. It will be on Monday January 27th. There are two days 
available for extra training and test taking advice. The training will be in Mr. Kermodie’s 
room 403 from 3 to 4 PM on Monday 1/13 or Tuesday 1/14. You only need to attend one. 

______ Study Club meets today after school.  Remember to sign up for the activity bus by 
the end of 8th grade lunch if you need a ride home. 

______ Attention Soccer Teams: please drop off your uniforms at the Office by this Friday, 
January 10.  Failure to return your uniform will result in a fine.   
 
______ Now that our lost and found bin is clean, let’s try to stop by and pick up your 
belongings at least once a week. Coats and hoodies are hung on the rack and water 
bottles, lunch boxes and accessories are on the table next to it, so they are not so hard to 
recognize.  We want you to find your lost treasures before they are buried in the bin, so pick 
yours up today. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 



 
 
 
 


